Dear Parkmont Families:

I hope that you are all enjoying your summer!

This email includes all the forms you need for the 2022-23 School Year!

All forms must be completed and returned to the office by <u>August 1, 2022</u>. Your child will not be able to start school on Tuesday, September 6th unless all forms have been turned in.

Please note, all forms can also be found at www.parkmont.org. ("Connect with Us" and then "Forms & Resources")

These attached Parkmont School forms are fillable PDFs. However, the health and dental do require the physician/dentist signatures. We have also attached our School Calendar, School Events List and forms related to immunization waivers and medication plans.

- 1) **Emergency Information Form** Please fill out this form completely.
- 2) **Release Form** Permission for photo usage and field trips.
- 3) Universal Health Certificate & Immunizations -
 - Universal Health Certificate: The district requires that <u>all students</u> submit proof of a physical exam <u>each year</u>, documenting properly spaced immunizations, tuberculosis assessment, lead screening and a physical exam.
 - Immunizations: All students are required to submit proof of updated immunizations to attend school. See included list of immunization requirements. This includes the Covid 19 vaccine and booster for all students. The HPV vaccine is required for all students in grades 6-12.
 - Covid 19 vaccine and booster: Please email the office a picture of your updated vaccination card (must include date of booster shot).
 - If your child's most recent physical exam took place after September 6, 2021, and you are
 unable to schedule an appointment for this summer, you must call the doctor to make an
 appointment. Then contact the office to let us know when your child's physical will be
 scheduled.
- 4) *Oral Health Assessment* Updated dental forms are required annually for all students.

Finally, please complete our *Volunteer Survey*. Many of the activities here at Parkmont would not happen without the support of our families. We hope to resume our regular school events. <u>Click this link</u> to sign up!

If you have any questions, please contact the office at office@parkmont.org or 202-726-0740.

Sincerely yours,

Willa Reinhard School Administrator 202-726-0740 wreinhard@parkmont.org